BIG SCREEN ENTERTAINMENT GROUP SEIZING THE MOMENT FOR INDEPENDENT STUDIOS
Los Angeles, CA – August 3, 2023 -- As much of strike-hit Hollywood grinds to standstill, trailblazing and talent friendly Big Screen Entertainment Group (OTC:BSEG) is among the independent studios looking to an exciting future.
While supporting the striking actors and writers, the Los Angeles based company has stockpiled a slate of captivating content created and ready to be filmed by its experienced in-house team and backed by its ambitious new film fund.
Free from the shadow of major studios and streaming giants that are currently in a labor dispute with the guilds, independents like Big Screen can proudly offer lucrative opportunities and compelling incentives for talent – and as eligible recipients of SAG-AFTRA/WGA waivers, have a green light to film their exciting projects.
Stressing her company’s dedication to fostering a positive and inclusive environment and support for the guild members, Kimberley Kates, CEO of Big Screen Entertainment Group, said: "We prioritize the well-being of our artists and crew, and our growth is anchored in collaboration, innovation, and creativity.”
Seizing the moment like never before, BSEG stands primed for massive expansion, embracing the potential of untapped creativity and unbridled talent of labor across the industry while utilizing its own tech division. The company sees its talent plus tech approach as a seamless integration of its creative team with cutting-edge AI technology.
With this marriage of innovation and artistry while cherishing the significance of every individual's contribution, BSEG is poised to redefine the future of entertainment.
About Big Screen Entertainment Group:
Big Screen (OTC:BSEG) is a cutting-edge development, production and distribution company based in Los Angeles, dedicated to bringing captivating stories to life on the big and small screens. 

Forward-Looking Statement: A number of statements contained in the press release are forward-looking statements that are made pursuant to the safe harbor provisions of the Private Securities Litigation Act of 1995. These forward-looking statements
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